
Extension Report – October 17, 2019 Leaders Association Meeting 

1. Open House Report 

a. Thank you to those on committee and THANK YOU to those who helped day of! It was a 

wonderful event that we would like to continue in the future! 

b. 5 new families registered at event 

c. 20 + new families came!  

d. 5 clubs, 11 projects represented 

e. THANK YOU! 

2. Fall/Winter Dates 

a. New Family Meeting- November 18th from 6-8 p.m. at the Extension office 

i. Pre-register here- https://forms.gle/AWcyymD5iVFVFqyWA by November 11th.  

ii. Families that registered for 4-H in the last three years are welcome to attend. 

Dinner will be provided and activities for the youth during a presentation for the 

adults. More information can be found at the registration link. 

b. Officer Training- Dec. 5th at the Extension office from 6:30-8 p.m. 

i. If you would like to help teach a session or just help plan, please contact Kara 

(kara.loyd@wisc.edu).   

ii. Secretary and treasurer books are available at the office if any clubs would like 

those resources for their officers.  

c. Annual Leader Training/VIP 

i. Mark your calendars for Annual Leader Training -April 30th  

1. This training is required for all clubs and project who have their own 

charter. At least ONE leader MUST be in attendance from each group. 

However, it is highly encouraged that leaders who haven’t been trained 

in many years take part in this training. There are changes from UW-

Madison, Division of Extension in the last six months that need to be 

communicated to leaders in all capacities.  

ii. Volunteer-In-Preparation Training - Dec. 3, Jan. 20, March 3, May 7 for new 

volunteers!  

3. Need Project Leaders- See email.  

a. We are in need of project leaders for several countywide projects. There was an email 

sent out in the last few weeks talking about this opportunity.  

b. NEW Countywide Cloverbud Leader Opportunity!  

4. Charters- due tonight, I’ll be in touch, please respond quickly 

5. REENROLL by Nov. 1st in 4HOnline!!  
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